
 

Message Board: 

Reading books have been sent home with your children this week . We are so proud of how hard they are working. I 

am sure your children will be eager to share their books with you. Please remember to bring your book 

bags each morning and books will be changed on a Thursday or Friday. Your children can work towards 

gaining their bronze reading badges for reading 50 times at home so please sign and date their reading 

records each time you share their books at home and make sure they are in their book bags especially on 

a Thursday and Friday. 

 

 


